LOCAL AMENITIES/JUBILEE WORKING GROUP REPORT FOR JULY 2022
FINGER POSTS

The finger posts for the end of Spence Lane and the top of Monkton Wyld have been repaired and re-erected.

WALKERS BENCHES

There has been some response to the notices about Walkers Benches put up on all the noticeboards in the parish.  The Parish Clerk will be discussing this at the meeting.

NOTICEBOARDS

Proposed new Noticeboard at Felicity's Farm Shop – update by Cllr Chris Noon

Notice at Fishponds, Peters Gore – update by Cllr Chris Noon

Proposed new Noticeboard at Wootton – update by Cllr Hilary Joyce

JUBILEE TREE PLANTING IN THE AUTUMN OF 2022

Final confirmation is to be sought regarding exact locations for a tree to be planted in each village and hamlet in the parish.  

It was agreed that a rowan tree would be the best choice to use.

Cllr Johnson is reasearching the most suitable company from which to order the rowan trees.

Cllr Julia Eager is researching the most suitable company from which to buy the slate both for the above mentioned trees and the one at the bottom of Crooked Lane
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